
 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 

Re: Victorian Experience Day 
 

As part of our history unit on the Victorians, we have invited ‘The History Van’ into school to 
teach the children all about daily life in the Victorian era. During the day, we will all take 
part in 5 workshops that involve chores in the Victorian home, making cutlery in a factory, 
writing with dip pens in a Victorian school, visiting a Victorian toy shop and then making 
their own Victorian toy to take home. This exciting day will help the children develop their 
knowledge of continuity and change during this important period in British history. 
 
To make the day even more memorable, we are giving the children the option to come 
dressed in Victorian style clothing; however, this is not mandatory, and children may wear 
their normal school uniform. Please see the attached photos for ideas. 
 
The visit will take place day on Tuesday 7th May.  
 
To help towards the cost of the day, we are asking for a contribution of £3.00 per child. This 
should be paid through Parentmail. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ben Dawson 
KS1 Phase Leader 
bdawson@chorustrust.org  
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